
As part of the annual court resurfacing project, the Marina Basketball courts were        
refinished on March 7th. The court was ground to remove cracks and received a new    
coat of sport court surfacing.   
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City Notes 

City Council Meeting 
Monday, March 12, 2018 
Monday, March 26, 2018 
 
Planning Commission Meeting 
Monday, March 19, 2018 
 
Recreation Commission Meeting 
Wednesday, March 28, 2018 
 
City Council and Commission 
Meetings are held in the Council 
Chambers at Seal Beach City Hall, 
211 8th Street. Visit 
www.sealbeachca.gov for a    
complete list of meetings and 
events.  
  
Find us on Facebook 
Want to keep up with City events 
and programs? The Community 
Services Department is on        
Facebook at www.facebook.com/
SealBeachCommunityServices  
 
 
 

Girl Scouts Complete Project in Windsurf Park  
On March 4th Seal Beach Girl Scout Troop 2966 completed their Gold Project in the       
Windsurf Park located adjacent to the First Street Parking Lot. The project included 
planting new pollinating plants that will attract bees and butterflies to the area. Staff 
worked with the Girl Scouts on this project for the past three months to identify the best 
species of plants, where to place the plants and how to source them. Sunday’s planting 
event was attended by several other Girl Scout Troops that helped to complete the work.   
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Sand Berm Removal 
The City’s Winter Sand Berm is scheduled to be taken down for 

the Spring and Summer seasons.  The berm is built to an      

engineered plan which describes the height, width, length and 

shape.  The plan was based upon a coastal engineering study, 

which provides recommendations to the City on how and 

when to build the berm to best protect the City against storm 

wave run up during the most critical times of the year.  The 

City’s contractor is set to begin the removal process on     

Monday, March 19, 2018 and complete the work within two 

weeks. Lifeguard crews will assist to keep beach patrons safe 

throughout this process.   

Emergency repairs are taking place on the Seal Way      

Boardwalk wall. Sections of the existing wall have reached 

their useful life and are being replaced. Climate and weather    

conditions detracted from the wall’s usefulness. This repair is 

expected to take a month with weather permitting. During 

this project, sections of the wall subject to failure will also be 

addressed as it is inspected. Shown below, crews have      

removed a section of wall in immediate need of repair.     

Protective measures are in place to ensure no debris or    

materials get mixed into the  existing beach sands.  

Boardwalk Wall Repair 

Run Seal Beach 5k, 10k, Kids Fun Run 

March 24, 2018 

This annual race provides beautiful views 

of the ocean and a scenic route through 

Old Town. With multiple race options 

and a Kids Fun Run, it’s sure to be a day 

the whole family can enjoy!  

For more information and to register visit 

http://runsealbeach.com/.   

http://runsealbeach.com/


Household Hazardous Waste 
Leftover products that are corrosive, toxic, or can catch fire, react, or explode under 

certain circumstances are considered household hazardous waste. These products    

require care to prevent fire, injury, or pollution of the environment. 

Use and Storage 

 Keep flammable liquids away from heat sources and open flames, such as hot water heaters and     

fireplaces. 

 Don’t smoke while using any type of flammable product, including nail polish, polish remover,           

alcohol-based hair products, and similar cosmetic items.  

 Follow instructions on the labels of all flammable liquids and other hazardous products carefully to 

prevent accidents or injuries at home. 

 Keep hazardous household products in their original containers, and never remove labels or              

instructions. 

 Never mix hazardous products. They might react, ignite, or explode when combined. 

Household hazardous waste includes cleaning products, aerosol cans, pesticides, batteries, paint, lighter fluid, and gasoline. 

Disposal 

 Never dispose of household hazardous waste in your regular trash. Once in landfills, these products 

can contaminate groundwater that may become a source of drinking water. 

 Never dump household hazardous waste on the ground, down storm drains, or into toilets, drains, or 

sinks. It can seep into groundwater and waterways, contaminate lakes, the ocean, and local beaches. 

 Orange County residents can dispose of household hazardous waste items for FREE at any Orange 

County Household Hazardous Waste Collection Center: 

 Irvine: 6411 Oak Canyon 

 San Juan Capistrano: 32250 La Pata Ave 

 Anaheim: 1071 N. Blue Gum St. 

 Huntington Beach: 17121 Nichols St 

 

 

For more information visit www.oclandfills.com   

or call (714) 834-4000 or OCFA.org 

http://www.oclandfills.com

